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Kaycee Hathaway

From: rayandcourtneywegner . <courtneywegner@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 8:36 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Grow Brothers facility

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: rayandcourtneywegner . <courtneywegner@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Feb 18, 2015 at 8:31 AM 
Subject: Proposed Grow Brothers facility 
To: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.net 
 

I am absolutely astounded to be hearing of this argument coming up again and again.  This group changed the 
address on their application and the county is actually considering allowing them to put their facility in an area 
that is not industrial, is in an agricultural area, and right next to the adjacent property owners house?  I was 
under the impression that a lot of people had put a lot of sweat and hard work into ensuring this type of thing 
did not happen to home owners by getting the zoning changed so that these types of facilities could only go in 
industrial areas.  How can the county even consider doing this to a home owner?  The residents of Kittitas 
County were here first, they own their properties, and they have vested interest in this area and yet it seems the 
residents are constantly fighting the county.  I understand there was one commissioner who feels it is correct to 
let these facilities go anywhere they want?  If so, let him put all the facilities around his house, let him look at 
the lights and fences, and put up with the crime and traffic.  If he feels they can go next to rural homeowners 
then I think the same number should be allowed in the city next to city homeowners.  Deliberately manipulating 
the system and changing an address does not make an application legal. 
 
I was at several meetings and the community spoke-the community wants these facilities in industrial areas 
where they belong and a simple change of address does not make it legal to have it outside of industrial 
zones.  Please do your job and protect the residents of Kittitas County by disallowing this facility. 
 
Thank you, 
Courtney Wegner 
271 Carroll Rd. 
Ellensburg 
 


